From: I

Sent: 01 June 2015 09:45
To: Planning
Subject: [APP] for Barry - Tree planning ref 2015/2633

In reference to the email from Barry Dawson | would like to have the crown reduced by 40 % as it is impinging on
the house, blocking light in the upstairs rooms and heavily shading the garden.

Thank you

Robert Gates

Sent from my iPad



